Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 5:25 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

I'm writing to notify you of my concerns of the construction of an organic waste transfer station at
109A Church Street in Lidcombe.

- The odor and air quality would suffer especially due to its close proximity to residential areas as well
as businesses that operate within that area. This could attract pests and insects and present
potential health risks.

- There would be an increase in noise and traffic due to the constant movement of trucks, machinery
and personnel as well as increasing the amount of heavy vehicles which pass through the Lidcombe
area which would further damage the roads
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